
The Social Equity and Title 

IX Office remains open 

and, though functioning 

remotely at this time, the 

staff is available to assist as 

needed. Members of the 

IUP community have the 

right to be free from all 

forms of sex² and gender-

based harassment, discrim-

ination, and misconduct. As 

noted in a recent email and 

newspost by Elise Glenn, 

Chief Diversity and Inclu-

sion Officer/Title IX Coor-

dinator, please be remind-

ed that the Sexual Dis-

crimination-Sexual Mis-

conduct Policy applies to 

online and virtual behav-

iors as well.  All members 

are expected to maintain a 

tone of civility and respect 

in online classes and activi-

ties, just as they would in 

person. Employees and 

university-related person-

nel are “Responsible Em-

ployees” and are required 

to immediately report con-

cerning incidents, regard-

less of how they learn of 

the alleged misconduct. 

Continued Support and Reminders  

2020 Women’s Leadership Awards 
The President’s Commis-

sion on the Status of Wom-

en and Women’s and Gen-

der Studies are pleased to 

announce the recipients: 

Students³Kayla Holsopple, 

The Haven Project held a Virtual 

Speak Out on April 15th, in lieu of 

the traditional Take Back the Night 

Event.  The Speak Out was an 

opportunity for all members of the 

community to listen to survivor’s 

stories, connect with resources, 

and gain valuable information to 

support victims and survivors.  
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Awareness, Diversity and Inclusion 

Programming: 

 ATOD  

 Career and Professional 

Development Center 

 Center for Teaching Excellence 

 D2A2 

 Elephant in the Room 

 Haven Project and Green Dot 

 Hispanic Heritage Council



The Social Equity and Title IX Office 

hosts and supports campus-wide pro-

grams, celebrations, dialogues and 

trainings. Funding is also provided to 

the diversity commissions and coun-

cils: the President’s Commission on 

the Status of Women, GLBT Com-

mission, Hispanic Heritage Coun-

cil, and the Native American Aware-

ness Council. Please submit your 

proposals for the Latin American 

Culture, Identity and Diversity Con-

ference, to be held October 17. Fur-

ther information: HispanicHeritage-

Council@iup.edu.  

Notable Programming and Events 

The Social Equity and Title IX Office assists 

in fostering a campus environment that 

values individual differences and promotes 

diversity, equity, and inclusion. Reaching 

this goal across educational and 

employment opportunities at IUP is best 

accomplished if all are involved—and each 

member of the campus community can 

contribute to the mission. 

The office defines avenues for reporting 

issues or problems, programming to support 

the message that moves us forward, and 

education and training to equip us all with 

the tools to contribute to positive change.   

 
B-17 Delaney Hall  724-357-3402  

iup.edu/socialequity 

social-equity@iup.edu  title-ix@iup.edu 

Above: 

Student 

Attendees  

Left: Elise 

Glenn 

with Kyle 

Richard, 

guest 

speaker.  

Kyle Richard, award winning sexual 

violence prevention and positive 

manhood advocate, presented on 

bystander intervention, leadership, and 

healthy masculinity on February 27. His 

talk was attended by hundreds of 

students, including athletes, ROTC, peer 

educators, and Greek organizations. 

Richard is the recipient of the 2018 

Orange Bowl Courage Award, 2018 Biden 

Courage Award, and the 2019 Giant Steps 

Award. His appearance was made 

SRVVLEOH�WKURXJK�WKH�,W·V�2Q�8V�*UDQW��DQG�

the Title IX and Haven Project offices. 

Many campus entities have offered 

outstanding and significant programs 

this semester. Of special note, the 

Career and Professional Develop-

ment Center has continued to offer 

virtual recruitment sessions and spe-

cial opportunities for our students 

(#IUPStartsCareers); and earlier this 

semester, the Center for Teaching 

Excellence hosted multiple Reflec-

tive Practice Faculty events.  

The Elephant in the Room Series 

continues! Housed under Women’s 

and Gender Studies, with assistance 

from other campus groups, the Ele-

phants have hosted multiple worthy 
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Safe Zone Training. Though now so-

cial distancing, the Elephants want to 

hear from YOU!  

Be sure to check all @IUPedu, #IUP 

social media for informative and inspiring 

stories as we keep moving forward together!  
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At the beginning of the semester, the 

Alcohol, Tobacco, and Other Drugs 

Office hosted weekly Peer Support for 

Individuals Touched by Addic-

tion/Healing Touch sessions. Topics 

LQFOXGHG�´7KH�+XPDQ�,PSDFW�RI�$GGLF�

WLRQ�µ�´7KH�(PHUJLQJ�6FLHQFH�RI�$GGLF�

WLRQ�µ�DQG�´+RSH�IRU�WKH�)XWXUH�µ 

The weekly Social Equity & Title IX Digest will return in 

the fall! Hosting an event you’d like us to mention? 

Email social-equity@iup.edu with the details. And be 

sure to enter your event in CMS through the Diversity 

and Central Calendars (whether virtual or in-person)! 

On-going notable programming is also 

offered by the Office of International 

Education, STATIC, the University 

College, Health and Well-

ness Promotion, and many 

more campus partners.  

The Department for Disability Access 

and Advising (D2A2) 

And be And be 


